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2021 Wyandotte County 4-H Club Days  
 

This document contains the current plans for the 2021 Wyandotte County 4-H Club Days 
event but is subject to change. Any changes made will be communicated as soon as 
possible.  
 
With the health and safety of our community and Wyandotte County and KSRE COVID-
19 protocols in the forefront of planning, Wyandotte County 4-H Staff continue to work 
towards creating alternative experiences that are safe, competitive and positive for 
youth to participate in.  
 
This guide can be used for updated information on submitting entries for each area 
being offered during the 2021 Club Day event. Refer to the 2021 Regional Club Day 
Guidelines for rules.  
 
The 2021 Wyandotte County 4-H Club Days will be held virtually. As a way to limit group 
interactions, only solo/induvial entries will be allowed this year – no exceptions. Videos 
submissions should be uploaded via a google form by 5pm on February 20th to be 
judged.  
 
Click here to access the google form for entries. A separate Google form will need to 
submitted for EACH entry. Video submissions will need to be uploaded to YouTube to 
create a shareable link.  
 
Regional Club Days will be offered through a virtual format as well. No group events will 
be held at the regional level. More information about regional club days to come.  
 
If your family runs into complications with recording or uploading submissions, please 
contact Jessie before February 15th.  
 
We’re looking forward to seeing everyone’s entries! 
Let us know how we can support you!  
 
Jessie Carr 
carrjessie@ksu.edu 
913-299-9300 ext 105 
 
 


